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19th April 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

 

To accompany our topic of ‘Battle of the Sedgemoor’ in History, Year 5 and 6 

will be going on a school trip to the Battle of Sedgemoor site at 

Westonzoyland. 

Our visit to Battle of Sedgemoor site will be on Monday 20th May, leaving 

school at 9:00 am and returning to school at 2:30 pm. 

Your child will need to wear their full school uniform but we recommend that 

they wear comfortable shoes, e.g. trainers. They will need a packed lunch for 

the day and a water bottle. 

This outing is possible because of money you have raised through your 

support of the PTA, so a huge thank you to them and yourselves!  

Please complete the consent form below by May 13th. 

https://forms.office.com/e/5x02MJy6yN 

If your child requires a Free School Packed Lunch (FSM), please send us an 

email to order this. If your child is not entitled to FSM, they will need a packed 

lunch. 

Please ensure you do not book a hot meal for this date, or you will still be 

charged. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Berkley     

Year 5/6 Teacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/5x02MJy6yN

